
East Granby Board of Education 

Facilities Sub-Committee Minutes for  

Wednesday, January 5, 2022 

 
 

 

Board Members Present:  Others Present: 

Mr. Bob Paskiewicz   Melissa Bavaro-Grande, Superintendent 

Mr. Ricky Bortz  Raymond Engle, Business Manager 

Mr. John Corcoran   

Mr. John Welsh   
    

 

 

 

I. Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance 

The facilities sub-committee meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. The Pledge of 

Allegiance was recited. 

 

II. Discuss Capital Requests for BCS Controllers 
All facility members present were in favor of bringing a recommendation to the BOE 

at their January 10, 2022 meeting to request funds up to $55,000 from the non-lapsing 

account to pay for the controllers. 

 

III.  Facilities Related Work Completed and to be Completed 

Facilities members discussed a list of all facilities related work completed and being 

completed that Ray Carlson prepared. 

 

IV. Solar Program 

  Raymond Engle shared that we are in the beginning phases of researching the solar 

project. 

 

X.  Adjournment  
The meeting was adjourned 5:41 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


